
	

	

 
 
 

 
 
Wednesday 15th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You are invited to attend Welcome Meetings for the different Year groups as per the schedule below.  
The meeting should last no longer than 30 minutes. 
 

Day/date Year group/class/es 
Wednesday 15th september Year 4 - Elliott 
Friday 17th September  Year 6 – Gregory and Eastaugh 
Tuesday 21st September Year 2 – Chessun and Ipgrave 

Reception – Orchard in Orchard Class 
Thursday 23rd September Reception – Bellamy in Bellamy Class 
Friday 24th September Year 1 – Stephens and Siderman 
Tuesday 28th September Nursery – Turner @ 12 noon in Nursery 

Year 3 – Sanders and Jerwood 
Friday 1st October Year 5 – Talbot 

 
At the meeting you will have the opportunity to: 
 

• Meet the year group staff 
• Gain an insight into the overview of the curriculum your child will be following for the year 
• Understand the year group and school expectations for learning, behaviour, homework, etc 
• Be given important dates for the school year such as trips and assessments  
• Learn how you can support your child at home 
• Ask questions  
• Have a brief tour of the classroom 

 
With the exception of nursery and reception, these meetings will take place straight after school in the 
main hall at 3.30 pm.  Refreshments will be provided.   Your child does not need to attend the meeting 
but it is encouraged.  May we ask that only ONE parent or carer attends the meeting.    
 
If at any time through the year you have any worries, concerns or questions and wish to speak or meet 
with the class teacher or a member of the Leadership Team, please make an appointment via the 
school office.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Dayo Ajayi 
Deputy Headteacher 


